
GREENVILLE COUNTY

DISASTER GENERATED
DEBRIS REMOVAL

In the wake of Hurricane Helene, Greenville County will remove your disaster generated debris 
from the right of ways from County maintained roads. 

FAQs:

WHERE SHOULD I PUT MY DEBRIS FOR PICKUP?

WHEN WILL MY DEBRIS BE PICKED UP?

WHAT KIND OF DEBRIS WILL BE PICKED UP? 

HOW LARGE IS THIS EFFORT? 

HOW DO I KNOW IF MY ROAD IS A COUNTY ROAD? 

WHERE SHOULD I NOT PLACE MY DEBRIS?

IS THERE A SCHEDULE?

DOES THIS INCLUDE STREETS WITHIN NEIGHBORHOODS?

HOW DO WE REQUEST OUR STREET? 

We ask that you please stack hurricane-related debris on the right-of-way, or road shoulder, 
in front of your home - specifically the area that extends from the street to the sidewalk, 
ditch, utility pole or easement. Do NOT block the road with the debris.

This will be a multiple week-long process. We will be making multiple pickups on every 
county maintained road, on several di�erent days. If you can't get it all out right away 
please know that we will be returning for additional pickups. 

This pickup is for disaster generated debris (think loose vegetation, trees & limbs) - do NOT 
put out bags of trash, as it will NOT be collected by our trucks.

We have 50+ trucks dedicated to this e�ort - some very large and others smaller and more 
nimble to help reach more remote areas. 

In Greenville County, multiple agencies and private parties own and maintain roads. Each 
has its own unique identifying system and organizational structure. On signage, County 
roads are listed as “A-R” followed by a four-digit number (ex. J0029) You can visit 
www.gcgis.org to search for your road.

Do NOT place debris:
• In the roadway as this obstructs tra�c, hinders cleanup and power restoration e�orts,  
   and makes it di�cult for emergency vehicles to pass.
• In front of a fire hydrant or mailbox
• Under power lines or low hanging limbs
• Near vehicles, fences, drainage ditches, storm drains, transformers, power lines, utility      
  poles or guy wires, and utility meters (hidden electrical hazards can injure or kill collection  
  personnel.)
• Take extreme caution when cleaning and removing debris from your property and 
   never let children play on a debris pile.
• On vacant lots or other private property. It will NOT be picked up.

There is no public schedule - we will be making several passes so if you are missed, don’t 
worry we will be back multiple times. Pick up will be ongoing all month.

Yes. This debris pickup is for all County maintained roads. 

No request needed! If you are in Greenville County, our crews will be making rounds on 
every county-maintained street.


